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I am sure you will all have seen the news by now and confirmation that ALL children will return to 
school on Monday 8th March.  I will write to you again towards the end of next week to confirm any 
changes in the guidance or our risk assessment but as it stands we don’t anticipate making any 
significant changes to the routines which we set up in September.  We can’t wait to see you all again! 
 
We are currently updating our school website as part of a 3 year cycle and would love to get some new 
high quality photos taken.  Before we approach outside companies I wondered if there are any 
professional photographers amongst our parent body who might be interested?  If so please do get in 
touch – head@burpham.surrey.sch.uk 
 
One of our Year 2 pupils, Alex was inspired by Harry’s fundraising efforts from the last blog and so 
decided to start his own Youtube channel.  He has been making and uploading his own PE videos.  
Please do take a look and well done Alex for being so resourceful.  I look forward to hearing what 
other new skills and talents the children have been honing over the last few weeks. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLtuWrnvEy03eD8yCFHn_lFnZTyZN6iPtz 
 
Jo White, Headteacher 
 

Parent Ping 
 
We sent a link out recently for an app called Parent Ping.  If 60 parents sign up the school will receive 
the data for our school compared to the national data – currently we have 40.  I currently use the 
TeacherTapp app which is a great way of seeing the national picture for schools.  If you would like to 
sign up then please follow the link Download the free app: https://bit.ly/parentping 

 

Class Pages  
 

Year 2 have been making dragon sliders .  We found out about the importance of dragons in the 

celebration of Chinese New Year and then had a go at creating a background and a dragon to fly across 

the scene. Here are some of our creations. 
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This half term, Year 4 have produced some fantastic work focusing on The Water Cycle. In English, the 
children wrote newspaper reports about a water droplet’s journey through the water cycle. In 
Geography, we explored the different stages of the water cycle and looked at when these occurred 
along a river. In Science, we learned about how water changes into different states during the Water 
Cycle and had a go at lots of different experiments looking at the different states of matter and how 
they can change. 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

From the Office 
 

Inset Day - A reminder that we have an Inset Day on Friday 12th March therefore children 
will not be coming to school on that day. 
 

Easter Holiday Clubs 
 
Pleiades are running Easter Holiday Camps for children aged between 5 and 12 years old.  For more 
details please take a look at the attached flyer. 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 


